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From The PresidentFrom The President  
Congratulations to our 

new members Allan Buck 
and David Forbes.  Be sure 
to give them a warm Ser-
toma welcome. 

Thank you 
Clemson Coach 
Neal Sutker and 
Carolina Coach 
Joby Castine for 

keep-
ing us informed 
and entertained 
about the trials 
and misfortunes 
of the Tigers 
(They Lost Again 

Thursday~ The End) and 
the Gamecocks.  John Ad-
ams is working hard to re-
cruit speakers, if you have 
contacts or ideas, please let 
him know. 

Volunteers are needed 
for Football parking.  Our 
volunteers seem to be the 
same individuals every Sat-
urday, please step up to the 
plate, normally we ask that 
you report 4 hours before 
game time.  The lots are 
typically filled within 2.5 
hours. 

For the LSU game, we’ll 
need our volunteers to ar-
rive 6 hours earlier due to 
the State Fair being open.  

This club project contrib-
utes approximately $22,000 
last year of the money we 
grant to local charities. 

The Wade Hampton Fall 
district conference was held 
this past Saturday at Wood-
side Plantation in Aiken.  
Chris Burnette, Joby 
Castine, Dee Moise, Karen 
McGrady, International Di-
rector Chris Weston and of 
course our own District Gov-
ernor, Dan Felker attended. 

Our second attempt at a 
membership night at the 
Loose Cockaboose com-
plete with a live reggae 
band was cancelled due to 
the impending rain.  Watch 
for details of a future date. 

The Richland Sertoma 
Club is sponsoring a golf 
tournament at Fort Jackson 
on October 31.  Please con-
tact Chris Burnette for de-
tails. 

Club sponsorships are 
considered three times per 
year.  Our last sponsorship 
meeting of the year will take 
place at our board meeting 
on October 20.  Sponsor-
ships should be submitted to 
sponsorship chairman Joe 
Hodson. 

Sponsorships to the an-
nual Sertoma Tailgate Fund-

 October 
13 No Meeting 

State Fair Week 
19 Roller Derby @ Jamil 

Temple 

20 Regular Meeting & 
Sponsorship Board 
Meeting 

27 Eric Horn 
Head USC Men’s  
Basketball Coach 

 November 
15 Tailgate For Charity 

with 
The Root Doctors 

raiser are still being re-
quested.  The sponsorships 
range from $100 - $2500 for 
this year’s event that will be 
held during the Florida away 
game on November 15.  
Carraba’s will again cater 
the event and the Root Doc-
tors will perform after the 
game. 

Please visit our club 
website: 
www.columbiasertoma.org 
for updates on club events.  
Check your bio and see if it 
needs to be updated. 

Yours in SERvice TO 
MAnkind! 
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OfficersOfficers  
Atlantic Coast Region 
International Director 

Chris Weston 
803.606.9632 

ctat@bellsouth.net 
 

Wade Hampton District 
Governor 

Dan Felker 
803.779.3300 

danfelker@sc.rr.com 
 

President 
Chris Burnette 

803.251.3273 
cburne7711@aol.com 

 

Atlantic Coast Region 
Secretary/Treasurer 

&  
Wade Hampton District 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Karen McGrady 

803.546.2471 
karenmcgrady@yahoo.com 

 

Chairman 
Davis “Dee” Moise 

803.765.2277 
deemoise@aol.com 

 

Secretary 
Deonne Long 

803.600.3597  
deonnel@kyzer-timmerman.com 

 

Treasurer 
Betsy Delallo 

803.312.4690 
bdelallo@msn.com 

 

Sgt. @ Arms 
John Alam 
803.799.3857 

jalam@bellsouth.net 
 

Bulletin Editor 
Dean Wood 
803.414.7597 

deanwood@bellsouth.net 
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Sponsorship 
Board Meeting 

October 20, @ 6:00 pm 
~ 

Members are invited to sub-
mit sponsorship requests, 

taped to a six pack or a 
pizza. 

This will be the first such 
Meeting since beer and food 
were eliminated, for budget 

reasons. 

...Because of the Fair ...Because of the Fair 
Craziness..Craziness..  

Meeting Meeting   
HighlightsHighlights  

  
New MembersNew Members  
Inducted!Inducted!  

David Forbes and Alan 
Buck simultaneously be-
came our newest mem-
bers.  

President Burnette almost 
has the tricky Induction 
Speech memorized and 
promises to have it Down-
Pat next time. 

Guest SpeakerGuest Speaker 
Jimmy Brazelle, spokes-
man for Cooperative Min-
istries and the CAR Pro-
gram, explained that 125 

Meeting GuestsMeeting GuestsMeeting Guests   
Frank Mims & 
Ms. Burnette 
 Guests of Chris Burnette 
Maxine Deutschendorf
 Guest of Chuck LaMark 
Gregg Dobson 
Guest of all of us  

Sergeant @ Arms ReportSergeant @ Arms ReportSergeant @ Arms Report   
31 members attended and 3 

guests signed in.  The $168+- 
Rollover Pot was Lost, by 

Bobby Walker. 

local church congrega-
tions contribute.  Though 
the IRS is tightening their 
requirements, The CAR 
Program still conforms. 
They have a new building 
on N. Beltline staffed with 
competent friendly people 
who understand values 
and tax law.   It’s a great 
place to take your stuff!  
Ed.   

Quarterly Statements Quarterly Statements 
have been handed out and 
mailed, so please mail 
them or deliver them to 
Betsy Delallo promptly.  
Thank you.  


